
 

Study Group Information Sheet 
 

 

World War II 

 
 

We meet on the 2nd Tuesday of each month from 1pm to 
3.30pm in Birkenhead. 

The Group was formed in 2015 and chronologically worked its 
way through the next 6 years primarily viewing and discussing 
YouTube wartime video. Having covered pre-war causes 
through to and including post-war recovery, the decision was 
made in late 2021 to start from the beginning again in early 
2022. 

Members have a common interest and a wealth of knowledge 
about the war. Discussion on the various topics is actively 
encouraged. 

Contact Ian  09 480 0919 
worldwar2@u3atakapuna.org.nz  
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